To Our Valued Patients & Families,

We are excited to announce as of Monday, May 18th, 2020, we are open. In order to keep everyone safe, we are seeing patients at a reduced level with increased infection control. 

If you have an upcoming appointment (May 18th and forward), or if you had an appointment that was canceled due to the mandated Covid-19 closure, someone from our office will be in contact with you to either confirm or reschedule your appointment. While we will strive to best accommodate patients, we are starting with staggered appointments and limited procedures due to new guidelines for everyone's safety.

We truly appreciate your patience and understanding during these challenging times. Our ultimate goal is to provide the safest possible environment for your child to receive their dental care. 

#MorePPEwiththeSameTLC

Looking forward to seeing you soon.
Sincerely,
Dr. Michael Lasky, Dr. Jill Lasky, Dr. Adi Genish
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